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To Whom It Concerns at the Economics & Governance Committee, 

My name is Michelle Agius. I have been a Queensland resident and home owner for several years. I writing to ask the Minister for 
Health Yvette D'Ath to WITHDRAW THE EXTENSION for the new Queensland Bill Extended Emergency Powers to go to 30th 
April 2022 as enough damage has already been done for a virus that has been proven to have a very high recovery rate by 
imposing such restrictions on the free movement of its citizens, their ability to travel, conduct business, attend school, church or 
sport; as well as the unnecessary powers to mandate mask wearing, social distancing rules, controlling how many can gather at 
any one place at one time, border closures, area lockdowns and quarantine mandates. The handling of this situation is far out 
reaching the damage of the Covid-19 virus which has a high recovery rate and including the damage that which the vaccine has 
already done in just a short time since the injections started. 

Please have a listen to Vandana Shiva, a brilliant mind calling for people globally to unite against the forces threatening to destroy 
our beautiful planet, that she say's is in part via a new wave of colonisation in the name of sustainability. See the fo llowing article 
on The Defender Children's Health Defence Org here https://childrenshealthdefense.org/defender/vandana-shiva-bill-qates-net­
zero-big-tech/?fbclid=lwAR3DYsu-N 1oPRRcWvl8Sc8ZcjdAVWOwGISIBaxDSBMEOaS02dawgkUCcA 

Thanks for your time with my submission, 

Michelle Agius 
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